Mahonal Fenesirabon u
Rating Counci

In order for NFRC to balance the costs associated with administering the NFRC'’s
Independent Verification Program (IVP), some fees were modified for the 2015
fiscal year. NFRC added a Small Business category for the IVP program and
increased the member and non-member per product line fee.

A small business manufacturer’'s annual participation fee is $500, billed by NFRC.
All costs associated with testing the product and the cost to build and ship the
product are the manufacturer’s responsibility. Small business manufacturers do
not have an annual product line fee.

All other IVP participants will be billed at member and non-member rates per the
2015 fee schedule. The annual product line rate has been increased to $125 for
members and $175 for non-members. NFRC will only reimburse a maximum of
$500 for the cost of the sample and shipping for IVP testing.

NFRC has also taken other measures to reduce the cost to administer the IVP as
NFRC laboratories fees have been reduced.

For more information, please contact Scott Hanlon, NFRC Program Director, at
240-821-9519, or Michelle Scism, IVP Coordinator, at 240-821-9511.
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